
HorticuTure: 474
THe MEMBER CLuBs Cup; QUEEN OF

MINIATURES: “FIGURINE”

Mr. andMrs. HowardE.Jones
THE PEACE ROSE PERPETUAL

TROPHY:
Mr. andMrs. HowardE.Jones

THE D r. F. WH r r n e y GODWIN
MEMORIAL PERPETUAL TROPHY:

CathyA, Allbrook

THE ELEANOR TRAUX HARRIS
CHALLENGE CUP:
Mrs.J.E. Hollis

THE BENJAMIN F, PaRRoTr Cup :
“GRANADA”

D r.Jeffrey D. Forman

Tue Rose Test CHAIRMAN’s Cup:
The Garden Club of the EasternShore

THE PRESIDENTS OF MEMBER
Ciuss Cup:d d s foseph-é. Hollis

Tre GARDEN CLUB OFVIRGINIA CuP:
Mr.Jack M. Rascoe

THE R o y a . NATIONAL ROsE SOCIETY
or Great BriTAIN AWARD

Reba R.Motley

THE NANSEMONDRIVER
GARDEN CLUB

HORTICULTURE AWARDS
AN AWARD GIVEN IN MEMORY OF
G a y CRUTCHFIELD BIRDSONG:

“NATASHA MONET”
Mr. andMrs. HowardE.Jones

AN AWARD GIVEN IN HONOR OF
EpITH E. SAUNDERS: “CHABLIS”
M r , andMrs. HowardE.Jones

AN AWARD GIVEN IN MEMORY OF
Laura H. Etmore: “LA SEVILLANA”
Charles andBarbara Belensky

AN AWARD GIVEN IN MEMORY OF
Ossig S. Bian: “MINNIE PEARL”
Mr. andMrs. Warren Zuger

AN AWARD GIVEN IN HONOR OF
PEARL B. HARRELL: “CRYSTALLINE,”

“X-RATED”
Mr. and Mrs. HowardE.Jones

AN AWARD GIVEN IN HONOR OF
Frances M. CLARKE:

Reba R.Motley

AN AWARD GIVEN IN MEMORY OF
VIRGINIA W. BIRDSONG:

Peggy Scott

AN AWARD GIVEN IN HONOR OF
CaROL LYNNE SHOTTON:
James R.Hundley

THe NANSEMOND RIVER
GARDEN CLUB ARTISTIC

AWARDS

AN AWARD GIVEN IN MEMORY OF
Louise B, CAULK:
Carol Chandler

AN AWARD GIVEN IN MEMORY OF
Lucy K. BROTHERS:

Nita Bagnell

AN AWARD GIVEN IN MEMORY OF
MArGareT C. GODWIN:

Kitty Eason

AN AWARD GIVEN IN MEMORY OF
Juuia T. EVERETT:

Jane Beale

AN AWARD GIVEN IN MEMORY OF
Jupira# B . G o p w i n :

LindaNash

AN AWARD GIVEN IN HONOR OF
YANCY B. BIRDSONG:

TheElizabethRiver Garden Club

AN AWARD GIVEN IN HONOR OF
ELLEN G. GODWIN:

TheRappahannock Valley
Garden Club

AN AWARD GIVEN IN HONOR OF
M a r y H . P o n p :

Roanoke Valley Garden Club

ThePetersburgGardenClub
Wins CommonWealthAward

The “Legary of Wildflowers to Re-open a Park” pro ject of
the Petersburg Garden Club was awarded the Common
Wealth Award at the October Board of Governors Meeting
held in Charlottesville.

The $5000 award will assist the Petersburg Garden Club in
re-opening Lee Park. The club plans to publish a unique
botanical art book depicting 238 museum quality wildflower
watercolors indigenous to Lee Park painted by Bessie
Marshall. Proceeds from book sales will go directly towards
the Lee Park Project.

ConservationCommittee
UnearthsTreasure Chest!
Attention Conservation Chairman! All chairmen are invited

on March 4 to the K-V House to discuss our new treasure
chest project. This treasure chest will be a box of materials
designed to teach an environmental principle tailored to each
community’s needs and interests. With l e s s o n plans designed
to meet Virginia's SOLs (Standard Objectives of Learning) and
materials to support specific activities, these boxes will
encourage and help elementary school teachers present a
strong environmental message.

Come to the meeting to see sample b o x e s and hear educa‑
tional staff from the DEQ present examples of lesson plans,
activities, and materials. If your club has an educational pro‑
ject in place, please come and share what your club is doing.
Feel free to bring another representative from your club if
you wish. Two heads are better than one and 47 are better
than 16. Remember: “Train up a child in the way he should
go and when he is old, he will n o t depart from it.”

LilyNotes
..continuedfrompage3
from you or your clothes by brushing it off with a clean dry
cloth or Kleenex.

There are several ways of transporting stems to the show.
Great care m u s t be taken with open flowers. My preferred
way is in wine jugs which are secured with bricks in the back
of my van. Another way is to place the stems in a bucket of
damp perlite or sand. A third way is to lay the cu t stems on
the car seat or in a box on a foam pad. The stems should be
cut and placed in warm water to revive them when you
arrive at your destination. You will be surprised at the way
they recover from this wilting. Support the stem to avoid its
becoming crooked.

Don't be afraid to bring your lilies and enter them. After
you get to the show, help will be awaiting you in the work‑
room. If you don’t know the name of a lily, there will be
knowledgeable members of my committee to help identify it.
There will also be people to show you the proper steps in
getting that lily to the show table and to fill out entry forms
fully and completely. It’s amazing what winning a ribbon will
do for you! I trust I will see you in Roanoke nex t June.


